
Southwell Primary  
School  

 

Principal: Elizabeth Melville  
Manager Corporate Services:  
Janine Hart 

Newsletter  
Week: 6   Term 3  22nd August 2018 

DATES TO 

REMEMBER 

 

 

Week 7 

School Photos 

Wednesday 29th 

 

Parent Surveys due 

31st August 

 

Week 8 

Sausage Sizzle 

4th September 

 

Faction Carnival  

6th September 

 

Week 9 

Poetry Festival  

12th September 

 

Scholastic Book Fair 

14th September 

 

26 Grandpre Crescent, Hamilton Hill 6163 
 9418 1622 

Email: Southwell.ps@education.wa.edu.au 
Web: www.southwellps.wa.edu.au 

Dear Parents and Caregivers. 

 

Last week on Tuesday 14th August the Kindy and Pre-Primary students 

celebrated Father’s Day presented by our special helper Doris from 

Bunnings Warehouse in Bibra Lake. The students invited their Dads, 

Grandads and Uncles, and strengthened relationships with their families. 

They used fine motor skills to glue, nail and hammer to build a tool box. 

The students will also paint their tool boxes before the special day. After, 

we shared a scrumptious morning tea in the warm sun. What a fantastic 

day! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kind regards 

Elizabeth Melville. 
 

Principal. 

We would like to acknowledge the Noongar people who are the Traditional Custodians of this land.  We would 
also like to pay respect to the Elders past and present of the Noongar nation and extend that respect to other 

Indigenous Australians who are or may be present. 



Every Child  Every Chance  Every Day 

 Science Day 
 

From Carly 
For Science Day the school came together in three groups. We had experiments that were 
interesting, engaging and fun such as putting an egg into vinegar and making the shell 
disappear and making jelly. We played with the Edison technology, a robot car that scans codes 
and does tricks. The day was exciting and fun. The teachers and leaders had lots of fun as well. 
It was great seeing the smiles on everyone's faces. 
 

 
 

 

 
 

From 
Jeane 

 
 

From Jeane 
Science Day was so much fun! The day before my class, the 
year 5/6's, allocated an egg, a jar and some vinegar to the other two classes. The students 
placed the egg into vinegar and the shell would come off overnight. We played with the Edison 
robots which you scan on a barcode. We made jelly for solids and liquids and created 
marshmallow sling shots. In another rotation we mixed water, food colouring and sugar to 
demonstrate density in water. Science Day was really exciting, and it was good to see lots of 
happy faces. 



Every Child  Every Chance  Every Day 

School Photos 
 

Wednesday 29th August is “School Photo” day. 

Your child will be photographed in their class group, 

family group and individual photos will be taken for 

your purchase through the packages that have been 

sent home. Money should be enclosed in your 

envelope and returned by Wednesday morning. or 

electronic payment and online ordering can be used.  

Remember to have all 

children at school on 

time, groomed and 

smiling at their best 

for some treasured 

memories. 
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